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UMC Prepares El Paso For Flu Season  

EL PASO, Texas – University Medical Center of El Paso (UMC) is gearing up for the upcoming 

flu season and now offering immunizations.  

The CDC recommends receiving a flu vaccination in September or October to provide the 
greatest protection throughout the flu season.  

UMC providers and clinics will be offering the flu vaccine.  

The UMC Mobile Health Clinic will also be visiting many of El Paso’s rural communities to bring 
flu vaccines closer to families.  

“Everyone can help reduce the risk of contracting the flu and spreading it by staying up-to-date 
with their immunizations and getting a flu shot. This helps to not only prevent the flu, but the 
possibility of any complications from the virus,” said Claudia Mercado, UMC Admin. Director of 
Clinic Operations. 

Most health care insurance plans cover the cost of the annual flu shot. 

Appointments can be scheduled by calling (915) 790-5700. 

 

### 
 
About UMC: For 109 years, University Medical Center of El Paso (UMC) has been 
providing exceptional, high quality care for the entire El Paso region. UMC is home to 
the region’s only Level I Trauma Center, the only Comprehensive Level I Stroke Center, 
and the only Level IV Maternal Critical Care Center. UMC’s mission is to Heal, to Serve 
and to Educate. For more UMC News, go to: http://www.umcelpaso.org (News Releases 
at bottom of main page.) 


